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AGGURA HILLS

NOTICE OF ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that a General Municipal Election will
be held in the City of Agoura Hills on Tuesday, November 8,
2022, for the following Officers:

Three Members of the City Council
(Full term of four years)

Vote centers for the election shall be open as
required during the identified voting period pursuant to
California Elections Code § 4007 and § 14401.

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC
City Clerk/Elections Official
City of Agoura Hills

Posted: July 1, 2022




